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Out and About!
Some of the Events
Around the District

This week, I had the privilege
to kick off both the Greece
Rotary and Hilton Rotary
Dictionary Projects. Over the
next two weeks, third grade
students at schools in both
Hilton and Greece will
receive a new dictionary for
this school year. Even in this
‘digital age’, it is important our
children have all the resources
they need to succeed in their
academics.

On Saturday, September 18th,
Marina Auto Stadium will host
the 6th Annual Courage Bowl.
St. John Fisher College will
take on University of
Rochester with kickoff
scheduled for 7:00p.m.
Proceeds from Courage Bowl
benefit Camp Good Days and
Special Times. For more
Information, and to get tickets,
you can visit
www.campgooddays.org.

Finally, congratulations to
Town of Greece Police Officer
Shaun Moore and Rochester
Police Department Officer
Anthony DiPonzio who both
received a Certificate of
Exceptional Valor from
Governor Patterson this past
Wednesday.
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Flu Season is Here...

It’s that time of year once again. Flu season is here. Even if
you got your seasonal and/or the H1N1 flu shot last year,
you need a flu shot this Fall. However, there are a couple of
changes for this year from the Monroe County Health
Department:

 This year’s flu vaccine will contain H1N1 as it
is believed H1N1 will circulate again. BUT,
you will not need a separate shot.

 All persons 6 months and older are
encouraged to get vaccinated.

There are numberous venues to get a flu shot. Your doctor, a
pharmacy, or one of the many clinics in the area are all
places to receive one. Monroe County has a dedicated phone
number for information on the flu, 753-5600. Also, for the
latest information, visit my website at robach.nysenate.gov.

September
11th in
Greece

Last Saturday, I had
the honor to attend,
and speak at, the
09/11 remembrance
ceremony in Greece.
The Ridge Road Fire
District hosted the ceremony at the Living Memorial, which was
dedicated in 2006. The memorial is a tribute to those who lost their
lives on September 11th, 2001, and to additional firefighters who  have
lost their life while in the line of duty. You can see a full photo album of
the event on my Facebook page.
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